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Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

Happy New Year! We know this is a time that we are 
looking to a vision of 2025 and setting new goals to 
accomplish.  

While we are excited to celebrate with you all the joys 
of the coming year, we want first stop and reflect with 
gratitude all that our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ, 
has done in 2024. 

It is because of your faithful partnership we can 
celebrate all the gifts of the Lord from 2024! 

Since 1988 through 2024: 
We have graduated over 3,000 students from 
Bungoma Bible School. 
We have planted over 600 churches and ministers 
across Africa. 
We have served over 120,000 street kids with food 
and clothing every week for 36 years. 
We have seen 10 Boys from Bungoma Bible 
School graduate college. These boys have been with 
us since they were in elementary school. 

These are just a few of the milestones that we had the 
immense privilege to experience over 36 years. We 
want to say THANK YOU for your dedication to 
Bungoma Bible Ministries.  

Proverbs 19:17, “Whoever is generous to the poor 
lends to the Lord, and He will repay him for his deed.” 

Proverbs 22:9, “The generous will themselves be 
blessed, for they share their food with the poor. 
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We call you Nekesa, a Swahili word that means, Harvester. This is because you have chosen 
to respond to the call of the Lord to be a fellow harvester for the Lord.  

Thank you for Giving to the LORD!  
These are the lives that have been changed because of you! 

There is power in partnering together to accomplish the mission that Our Lord have given 
us to care for the widow and the orphans. 

James 1:27, “”True Religion that God our Father accepts as pure and faultless is this: to 
look after orphans and widows in their distress and to keep oneself from being polluted by 
the world.” 

THANK YOU for practicing ‘True Religion’ by looking after the orphans of Bungoma. Your 
partnership with Bungoma Bible Ministries is truly increasing the impact we are able to 
have on these precious and valuable people in Bungoma and across Africa.  

It is because of you we are seeing ~ 
 Souls saved 
New churches planted 
New ministries launched to impact the nations 
Every street child fe  d and clothed 
And young boys grow in a loving environment to receive an education that they will use 
to create a brighter future for the people of Kenya. 

Margaret and I give mention of you in our prayers often and thank our Lord Jesus for you 
always. You are dear to our hearts. We are truly grateful, beyond words ,for your continued 
partnership that is changing lives in Bungoma Kenya.  

Thank you for your love, prayers, and financial support. Every Penny you have given has 
resulted in souls for the Kingdom of the Lord and lives changed for 
eternity! 

Forever Grateful,  

Justus & Margaret Ochuro 

mailto:info@bungomabibleministries.org?subject=
http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/
http://www.bungomabibleministries.org/

